
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: August 13, 2020 8:31 PM
To: Freeman, Tyler (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC); Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: FW: Final version

Tyler – can you stand by to send this email tonight to MP Michael Barrett? Just waiting on final greenlight....

Subject line: Information on Ventilators For Canadians

Dear MP Barrett,

I understand you reached out to Minister Anand seeking additional information with regards to Ventilators For
Canadians. To date, we can confirm that the Public Health Agency has now received more than 130 ventilators from this
group. As discussed in the House, this is part of a contract in the amount of $237.3 million to provide approximately

10,000 ventilators (disclosed here).

As part of our pandemic response, the Ministry of Innovation Science and Economic Development analyzed domestic
production of critical medical supplies and identified areas where they could assist with ramping up that production.
With specific regards to the domestic production of ventilators, Minister Bain’s team may have additional information
useful to you. Tasha Ismail is the Director of Operations and acting Ontario desk in his office and would be able to assist.
She can be reached at tasha.ismail@canada.ca.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if we can be of any further assistance.

Tyler Freeman
Special Assistant, Ontario
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